

INTER OFFICE MEMO

To: Marketing, Planning & Legislative Committee **Date:** June 7, 2018

From: Rick Ramacier

General Manager

SUBJECT: Pre Work for Developing a County Connection Strategic Plan

One of the current goals for the General Manager is to work with the Board of Directors is to develop a process for producing a County Connection Strategic Plan and then subsequently developing such a plan.

Staff wishes to briefly update you on our discussions with our on-call planning consultants to begin this effort.